
Apology Letter to Customer

Support

GadgetPro Solutions

789 Innovation Boulevard

Future City, CA 90210

help@gadgetpro.com

(123) 456-7890

July 11, 2024

Customer Support Team

987 Customer Avenue

Service Town, CA 65432

Dear Customer Support Team,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to extend my sincerest apologies for the

inconvenience and frustration you have experienced due to the issue with the

SmartHome Hub V2. We deeply regret the situation and any trouble it has caused.

At GadgetPro Solutions, we hold ourselves to high standards of customer service and

product quality. It is clear that we did not meet these standards in your case, and for

that, we are genuinely sorry. Please rest assured that we are taking the necessary steps

to address this issue and prevent similar occurrences in the future.

To rectify the situation, we would like to offer the following:

1. Resolution: We will resolve the issue by replacing the defective SmartHome Hub

V2.

2. Compensation: As a token of our appreciation for your understanding and

patience, we would like to offer you a $75 gift card.
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We value your feedback and are committed to making improvements based on your

experience. Please let us know if there is anything else we can do to assist you or if you

have any additional concerns. You can reach our customer service team at

help@gadgetpro.com or (123) 456-7890.

Thank you for your understanding and for giving us the opportunity to make things right.

We value your support and hope to have the chance to serve you better in the future.

Sincerely,

Emily Johnson

Customer Service Manager

GadgetPro Solutions
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